
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 Wyoming Department of Health 

Prescription Signature Requirements During the COVID-19 PHE 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the Wyoming Department of Health intends to submit 
a Disaster Relief State Plan Amendment (SPA) to the United States Department of 

Health and Human Services Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). Upon 
CMS approval, the proposed changes will be effective March 1, 2020 and will expire at 

the end of the federally declared COVID-19 Public Health Emergency. 
Wyoming Medicaid is creating this State Plan Amendment to waive the requirement for 
patient or patient representative signature at the pharmacy during the COVID-19 Public 

Health Emergency when receiving a medication covered by Wyoming Medicaid. 
  There is no estimated federal fiscal impact associated with this amendment. 

Copies of the Wyoming Medicaid State Plan will be available at the Department of 
Health, Division of Healthcare Financing. To obtain a copy of the State Plan 

Amendment, contact: 
 

Cori Cooper, 
Division of Healthcare Financing, Medicaid 

122 West 25th Street, 4 West 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 

307-777-6016 
cori.cooper@wyo.gov 

 
 

Dated this twenty-fourth day of April, 2023. 
Lee Grossman, State Medicaid Agent 
Wyoming Department of Health 
Division of Healthcare Financing 
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